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Dear families,

It feels very strange to be writing my final letter to you all. | finish and move to pastures new after
tomorrow. | cannot tell you much | have loved being with this school, the children, staff, families and my
colleagues in the wider trust. | have been supported through some happy and very difficult times and have
been very grateful for all the people around me. We have such a close knit community, both inside and
outside the school.

We are having a lovely two days leading up to finishing at 2pm tomorrow. Although we are wearing
uniform this week, the children will be making hats and accessories to dress up for the Christmas dinner
tomorrow. There is no need to pay for this as it is being funded for everyone through the last of our
donation money.

We have an amazing two days of reindeer, Christmas activities, Santa visits and singalongs. We know that
everyone in school will have a lot of fun.

| would like to thank you again for the amazing support you have shown me and the school over the years.
We could not achieve what we do without the support of our families. The children who are supported
with learning at home as well as school are usually the ones who do the very best they can.

| know that the school will continue on, but | will miss it, and you all, very much. | wish you a peaceful and

relaxing holiday. School re-opens on Wednesday January 3rd at 8.25am.

Yours sincerely

Helen Haunch
Principal
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